OHIO VALLEY
MUZZLE LOADING

GUN CLUB

December 22,2020
Hi Everyone;

On November 7t we had our Annual Turkey Shoot, and I was lucky enough to avoid
being shot! We had 20 shooters and Cliff had some good targets for us. We added
Frank Bevard first on the list for Top Gun 2021 .

We also have a good start on Hall of Shame entries for 2021: Bob Hurlburt, Jeff Carr,
Rick Hindell, and Ron Hartog. | blame the covid virus, people were not getting
enough practice.

Ken Netting had his Art work targets all shot up, everyone got a chance to shoot the
Hall of Shame Target, but Sis took it home! Page Carr won the Top Gun Target.
Thanks ‘to Ken for doing the work, making the targets and scoring them.

I'm sorry to say we need to postpone the Annual meeting due to the Corona Virus.
The vaccine is still a way off for most of us, so we just need to wait for a while. I'd
like to think we could do something in March but who knows.

[ think all of the Officers are on board to serve another year. We could use another
Trustee, if anyone has been waiting to host a shoot let me know. If any current

Trustees want out, also let me know so we can beg someone else to fill the spot.

The drawing on the raffle tickets will happen, | promise! [ was hoping to give people
one more chance to buy tickets at the annual meeting, then pick the winners.

Everyone stay safe, Have a happy Holiday Season!! See you all sometime next year.

Mark Hazel

http://www.OVMLGC.com




